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7th September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 2 Visit to Lincoln Castle 
Thursday 22nd September 2022 

 

As part of our History topic this term, we will be learning about castles and finding out why 
William the Conqueror built Lincoln Castle.  
  
We will be doing a walk along the castle wall to learn about the history of the castle and 
identify the parts of the castle. During the walk, the children will have the opportunity to 
take in the amazing view over Lincoln and stop for a moment to appreciate the view of 
Lincoln Cathedral. We will also go into the Cathedral to compare the building with the 
castle. 
 
The children will also see a dragon caught in the wall of the castle and will have the chance 
to complete a piece of art and some creative activities that will inspire their story writing 
back in school.   
 
The trip will take place on: 
 

Thursday 22nd September – leaving at 9:00am and returning at approximately 3.30pm 
 

There is a voluntary contribution of £14.98 for your child to attend the trip which must be 
made via ParentPay.  The cost is based on all children attending and payment being made. 
As parent/carer, the cost of other’s non-payment does not get passed on to you.  Although, 
this is a voluntary contribution, we must stress that a shortfall in contributions may prevent 
the trip from going ahead.  If you have difficulties in making the payment, please book an 
appointment with Diane Mulley or a member of the SLT. 
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The children will need to wear school uniform. As we will be outside for most of the day, 
please ensure that your child has a sun hat and a waterproof coat and appropriate 
footwear for the weather conditions.  
 
PACKED LUNCH - We can provide your child with a packed lunch for this trip. This will 
include a sandwich, fresh fruit, carrot sticks or cucumber, yoghurt and juice.  Please 
complete the choice of cheese or ham sandwich on the reply slip attached.  If you would 
prefer to provide a packed lunch from home, please indicate this on the form. If you do 
send a packed lunch with your child it will need to be put in a disposable bag as we will 
throw these away after lunch. Your child will still need to bring a drink with them for during 
the day. 
 
Please make your payment via ParentPay and return the consent slip to your child’s Class 
Teacher by Monday 19th September 2022.    
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Sarah Durno, Aaron Robinson and Danielle Owen 
Year 2 Team 
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Year 2 Visit to Lincoln Castle 
Thursday 22nd September 2022 

 
To the Class Teacher: 
 

• I give my consent for my child ............................................................................ in class 
.................. to attend the Year 2 Visit to Lincoln Castle.  

 

• I have paid £14.98 by ParentPay   YES/NO 
 

 
Signed (Parent/Carer): ………………………….........……………..……Date……………………….…  

 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Year 2 Visit to Lincoln Castle – Lunch Order Form  

 
To the School Office: 
 
 

• I would like school to provide a packed lunch   YES/NO 
 

If YES, please select one from below: 
 
 
Cheese sandwich 
 

    or 
 
Turkey sandwich 
 

    or 
 
Egg Mayonnaise 

 

Child’s Name: …………………………….….……………………..……….. Class: …………..……….. 

If you need any help with using ParentPay please contact the School Office or email 

enquiries@spaldingparish.laat.co.uk 

 


